
Acadia Owners Association 
……………………………………….. 

Unregistered Vehicle Notice 
 

o This vehicle is not registered to an Acadia homeowner. 
 

o Vehicles parked for extended periods (over 4 hours) on streets or 
alleys that do not belong to homeowners are subject to towing at 
the owner’s expense.   

 
o If you are a homeowner and have not registered this vehicle, please 

contact the Acadia Owners Association at 269.1430 to register your 
vehicle and receive the proper decal. All vehicles belonging to 
homeowners MUST be parked in garages or driveways.  They are 
not to be parked on public streets, common areas or alleys. 

 
o If you are a homeowner hosting an event at your home, please alert the 

AOA office.  You are encouraged to also tell your adjacent neighbors, so 
they will be able to anticipate the extra traffic.  

 
o Extended-stay visitor passes (1-4 days) may be arranged by a 

homeowner by calling Gail Fortner of the Acadia Owners Association at 
864.269.1430 or by email:  gailfortner@acadiasc.com.  If parking space is 
not available for your guest in your driveway, then parking for longer 
than 1 night must be in an off-street area, such as the PoolHouse 
parking lot, as designated by the AOA on your pass.  

 
     Thank you for your cooperation with parking in Acadia. 
 
  

 
Acadia Owners Association 

102 Fathers Drive 
Piedmont, SC  29673 

864.269.1430 
 


